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Issue 22                                                 Friday 3rd March 2023 

World Book Day 
The children all looked fantastic in their World book day outfits and seemed to enjoy the 
activities they took part in. They should have all received a book token yesterday. 

 

Parents evening  

A polite reminder that the parent’s evenings are next week. These are the arrangements. 

Monday 6th March - Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 in main school hall 

   Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 in the small hall 

Afternoon Tuesday 7th March – Nursery please come to the main office 

Tuesday 7th March -  Year 1, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 in main school hall 

Wednesday 8th March - Reception, Year 2 and Year 6 in main school hall 

You will be able to access both halls from the back yard via the side gate next to the main 
office. 

Gill Knight from Thrvingminds will be available to chat to and ask advice during the Monday 
and Wednesday parent’s evening.  

 
Diary Dates 

Date Activity 

Monday 6th March ● Parents Evening (Reception to Year 6)  

Tuesday 7th March ● Nursery parents afternoon – between 1pm and 3pm 

● Parents Evening (Year 1, 3, 4 and 5) 

Wednesday 8th March ● Parents Evening (Reception, Year 2 and Year 6) 

Friday 17th March  ● Red Nose day (Non-uniform day donation) 

TBC next week ● Easter workshops (Parents to help their child) 

EYFS/KS1 – Easter bands/hats 

KS2 – Easter egg decoration 

Thursday 30th March ● House winners’ non-uniform day 

Friday 31st March ● Parent Coffee, tea and biscuit afternoon at 2:30pm (Reception and 
KS1 parents) with an Easter parade (Reception/KS1 children) 

Friday 31st March ● School closes for Easter (3:20pm) 

Monday 17th April  ● School Closed -  Teacher Training Day 

Tuesday 18th April ● School opens for the Summer term 

 


